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23rd February 2018 

Dear Parents / carers / governors  

 

As part of our Personal, Social, Health and Citizenship Education (PSHCE) scheme of 

work, we are fortunate to be having a visit from the Cambridgeshire and Peterborough 

Life Education Centre for 6 days from Wednesday 7th March 2018 until Friday 16th 

March 2018.  

 

Our school’s philosophy and practice in all areas of PSHCE relates to developing the 

necessary skills, knowledge and understanding about the human body in order that 

children come to make healthy choices.  

 

Over the 6 days each class will visit the high-tech classroom and have a lesson 

appropriate in length and content to the children’s age and understanding.   

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the visit and invite you to learn more 

about this initiative and find out more about what your child(ren) is/are doing.   

 

We have arranged the following sessions for parents, carers and governors:  

 

Wednesday 7th March 2018 starting at 8:50 am and finishing at 9:05 am. 

Friday 9th March 2018 starting at 2:50pm and finishing at 3:05pm. 

Friday 16th March 2018 starting at 8:50 am and finishing at 9:05 am. 

 

Space in the mobile classroom is limited to a maximum of 18 adults.  

If you intend to come along, please complete and return the attached slip so that 

we can endeavour to arrange additional sessions should it be necessary.  

 

Regards 

 
T. Smith 

Headteacher 
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I would like to attend the session in the Life Education Centre on     

 _____________(date) 

 

Name: _______________________________________ 

 

Child’s name and class:_______________________________________ 

 

Please return this slip to school by Thursday 1st March 2018.  

 


